
Ref: SEU/ACAD/NOTICE/ Date: 28.10.2023

NOTICE

As approved by the University Management all concerned are hereby informed that the

classes of all Undergraduate and Master’s Programs scheduled on 29-10-2023 have been

rescheduled from 31-10-2023. There will be no classes on 29-10-2023 and 30-10-2023.

All Academic Departments are asked to inform their students about the above mentioned

changes and take preparation accordingly.
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